
UPDATES TO MEDICARE RELATED FORMS 

 
 

 
P a g e  | 1 

 

EMPLOYER ALERT 
NOVEMBER 2022   

 
 
 
 
 
On October 19, 2022, the Superior Court of the State of Delaware granted an interim Motion to Stay on the 
State’s Medicare Open Enrollment and transition to the Medicare Advantage plan that was to begin on January 
1, 2023.  The State Employee Benefits Committee (SEBC) held its monthly meeting on October 24, 2022, and 
to comply with Judge Calvin Scott’s interim ruling, the SEBC voted to extend the Medicfill contract for state 
pensioners through December 31, 2023.  Therefore, all forms referencing the Medicare Advantage Plan are 
now invalid and will not be accepted.  Beginning immediately, please use the previous forms referencing the 
Special Medicfill Medicare Supplement.   
 
All forms are updated and available on our website at delawarepensions.com.   
 
Please continue to provide both the non-Medicare health application and the Medicare eligible application for 
any late submissions. 
 
If you have any questions, feedback, or comments please email pensionoffice@delaware.gov or call us at  
1-302-739-4208 or 1-800-722-7300. 
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